
 

 

 
 

 

September 5, 2013 

 

Josh Williams 

Dept. of Planning & Economic Development 

25 W 4th Street Suite 1300 

St. Paul, MN 55102 

 

RE: Ryan Companies US, Inc. application for zoning change  

 

Dear Josh Williams: 

 

On September 4, 2013 the Union Park District Council (UPDC) Board of Directors voted to 

support the Ryan Companies application for Rezoning and Conditional Use Permit applications 

for the Ryan development at Selby & Snelling and Selby & Dayton. 

 

For the past year Ryan Companies has been attending UPDC Land Use Committee to inform the 

public on the process and plan for redevelopment. UPDC is aware of resident concerns and 

hopes to continue working with Ryan Companies to address questions and concerns as the 

project moves forward.  

 

Supporting Ryan Companies application will ease the process in moving forward and working 

with the community.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Bernadette Chlebeck 

UPDC Executive Director 

 

 

 

 


